
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 Let's Wrap it up! 
 
As mentioned in last week’s Cookie Corner, this week is the final Planned Order 
pickups, and we are officially moving into wrapping things up. Troops should be 
working towards moving the inventory around to cover any remaining orders for 
girls or maybe that final cookie booth. Prepare to exchange varieties that aren’t 
selling for those that are available at inventory cupboards. The varieties are 
limited. 
And as a reminder, only Troop Cookie Managers are allowed access to the 
cupboards. If another is coming in your place you still need to notify the location 
who is coming and what they are allowed to handle. 

 

https://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fc84186b840cdd7cf0f7babe7c0ab87027a4a3c3007b440c6dfea33af1826cef790430f27d2b81f5de33fbd0d21dc29f688a9cd04b96e5fee31bbd493036dced
https://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fc84186b840cdd7c7c8264ca57e97c58cdbcda8e2e9c1220fcf6d5f8776a48cfb2225d69931c9ac10e77fa990c53438e4c58529a12e1330b


Cookie Swap and Walk-in Cupboards 
 

Everything for walk-ins is first-come, first-served status and inventory is what 
we have. We want to encourage all to continue to utilize the GSKH Cookie 
Swap group and help each other where you can. 
 
If you have damaged product still in hand, this can only be managed at an 
inventory cupboard. We can exchange or give credit back to the troop.  

 

 
  
 

Cupboard Information 
 

Beginning March 17, the Wichita Inventory Cupboard will be re-located at the 
council office: 360 Lexington Rd, Wichita, KS. All other inventory cupboards are 
still at current locations with adjusted hours. 
 
All Inventory Cupboards are open Saturday, March 22: 8 to 11 a.m. 
Adjusted Weekly Hours are March 17 - 21, Inventory Cupboard hours are as 
listed: 
 
•    Garden City: 

Monday - Wednesday: 1 to 5 p.m. 

Thursday: 8 a.m. to Noon and 1 to 5 p.m. 

Friday: 8 a.m. to Noon 
  

•    Hays: Regular Office Hours through the week 
  

•    Salina: 

Thursday: 2 to 6 p.m. 
  

•    Wichita: Regular Office Hours through the week 

 
   

https://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fc84186b840cdd7c456f12d5ad123a1e63f4000995cf2c64df4c74a648631382e9cc86ad762b22a4110574588e2c203bdff66109a62f84ff
https://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=fc84186b840cdd7c456f12d5ad123a1e63f4000995cf2c64df4c74a648631382e9cc86ad762b22a4110574588e2c203bdff66109a62f84ff


Preparing for the End-of-Program Audit 
 

As we prepare for the 2025 audit process, be sure and refer to the audit process 
checklist located on our website. 
 
The audit link will be available March 24 at 5 p.m. This one-day delay gives 
Digital Cookie the time needed to sync with Smart Cookies and ensure all 
transactions are accounted for. 

 

 
  
 

Reminders: 
 

The next edition of Cookie Corner will be March 18. 
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